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To whom it concerns 
 
I wish to register my strong protest against the obscene waste of taxpayers money by the 
NSW State Liberal Government  
 
The suggestion to waste billions on the Moore Park and Olympic Park stadiums  - one of 
which is only twenty years old  - is typical of this government.  
 
I am a member of SOP Lifestyle and it seems that almost every week I, and all their 
members around Newington and Wentworth Point, are offered free tickets to the NRL 
games or other events at the Allianz sadium. Obviously, they can't sell the tickets - and 
yet the government is ready to waste billions on this and the Moore Park stadium. 
In the meantime, we have no new high schools in the area. I live in Newington and my 
granddaughter has to travel an hour each way to Concord High School; a school which is 
now surrounded by demountables. 
 
The cynical offering last year of the tiny triangle of land next to the Australia Square 
roundabout is a disgrace. It is the most absurd and most dangerous site that could have 
been offered around the SOPA. And even that announcement was a lie since there is not 
even a line item attached to that proposal 
 
It really does show where the priorities of this pathetic government lie. 
 
Regards 
Barbara Hall 
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